
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Year 1 Maths Workshop – 20th January 2025 

Dear Year 1 Parents, 

We are holding Maths Workshop sessions in the School Hall for each Year 1 class on 
Monday 20th January to explain how we teach Maths in Year 1. We hope that with this 
knowledge you will be able to support your children with Maths, using the same strategies 
as school.  

The sessions will involve a short presentation of the key knowledge and skills that the 
children should have acquired by the end of Year 1. After that, there will be an opportunity 
to practise these skills with your child.  

The time slots allocated for your child’s class are as follows: 

9:00 – 9:40am Mrs Taylor and Mrs Smith’s class 

9:50 – 10:30am Mrs McDermott’s class 

10:40 – 11:20am Miss Phillips’s class    

We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

EGuest  

Mrs Emma Guest 

Deputy Headteacher  
Maths Lead  
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